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From the Editors, 

 
 

 

Dear IJLA readers,  

 
We are in summer and this means “holiday” for most of the people, but thinking minds continue to 
produce. We are happy to offer a small contribution to the science which is the most important part of 
human culture. İJLA is a specialized journal in the field of language. In every volume, there is an effort to 
present researches to the world of science that will make it easier for us to deeper understand the 
language of mankind, which is the instrument of the universe. Being aware that science is the sole 
observer of human horizon, the studies we have taken to this volume have been carefully selected. This 
journal couldn’t be published if we did not have the referees who contributed to us during the long and 
exhausting evaluation process. Endless thanks to everybody who contributes. We present you our new 
volume in the hope that our readers will benefit from it. 

 

Dr. Bekir KAYABAŞI 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


